
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

25th October 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents of Year 2 
 

Islam Workshop – Tuesday 12th November 
 

As part of Year 2’s RE studies about Islam this Autumn term, they will be having Imam 
Hassan, from one of the Gloucester mosques, come in to talk to them on Tuesday 12th 
November. He will talk about what is important to Muslims, tell them a bit about the 
mosque and answer any questions they may have.  
 
We are very privileged to be having this visit from the Imam.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £1 per child towards the cost.  We must stress that any 
financial contribution would be entirely voluntary and that your child would not be denied 
the activity because you declined to make a voluntary payment.   
 

Payment can be made in cash by Friday 8th November. Unfortunately, we are unable to 
accept online payments for this activity as it is below the minimum amount. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Year 2 Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Year 2 Islam Workshop – Tuesday 12th November 

 
 
Name of child : ______________________________________  Class : __________________ 
 

I am / I am not * willing to make a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the day. 
 

 £1 enclosed 
 
 

Please delete as necessary and return this form by Friday 8th November. 
 
Signature _______________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


